
 

 

 
KBC@ky.gov 

  
 

 April 22, 2025 

«ADDRESS_LINE_1» 
«ADDRESS_LINE_2» 
«ADDRESS_LINE_3» 
«ADDRESS_LINE_4» 
 
Dear «FULL_NAME»: 
 

The Kentucky Board of Cosmetology currently reflects your license is not current and in a 
status of inactive. 

Please visit www.kbc.ky.gov and login to your account to renew your license. If you are not 
providing services in the Commonwealth, you may allow your license to remain inactive up 
to 5 years from the expiration date. Should you exceed the 5-year renewal; a theory and 
practical examination will be required to obtain a new license in Kentucky.  

If you feel you have received this notice in error, please email kbc@ky.gov, provide your 
licensing information and receipt of payment from your last renewal.  

1. License Number: «license_no» 

2. Registration Code: «REGISTRATION_CODE» 
 
3.  Expiration Date: «L_EXPIRATION_DATE» 
 
  
 
Regards,  
 

The Board of Cosmetology 
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